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Public Service Announcement

Polar bear sighting in Igaluit

Start Date: October 27, 2017
End Date: October 27, 2017
lqaluit 30 sec

Polar bear tracks were sighted at the breakwater, old graveyard, and causeway areas of
Igaluit today, Friday October 27.

Officers are patrolling the area and monitoring the situation.

If you see a bear, or signs of a bear, please call the Wildlife Office:
975-7780 or 222-0167.

The public is asked to stay away from areas in which polar bears are sighted to ensure
public safety and to allow the officers to manage the situation.
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Media Contact:

Eric Blair

Senior Policy Analyst
Department of Environment
867-975-7711
EBlair@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.

Tuhagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqgtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en francais a : www.gov.nu.ca.
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